
From: Stephanie Jordan  
Sent: Saturday, March 8, 2025 2:54 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca>; Mayor & Councillors 
<MayorAndCouncillors@markham.ca>; Councillor, Keith Irish - Markham <KIrish@markham.ca>; 
Bharadwaj, Anushrut; Frois, Bryan  
 
Subject: Item # 9.2 - RECOMMENDATION REPORT, 8180 - 8220 BAYVIEW 
 

Hello, exercising my right as a taxpayer and resident of Markham who lives on Romfield with a 
family of 3 young children regarding the Recommendation Report for Bayview Avenue. 
 
From the public expressing concerns around privacy, shadow impact, traffic congestion, site 
access, pedestrian safety, parking and loss of commercial space for useful services, I struggle 
with this report being a recommendation by the Director of Planning and Urban Design to City 
Council. 
 
Within the report, there are more negatives than positives to move this forward and alignment 
with 'Strategic Initiatives' is not enough justification given public concerns.   
 
Raising this to support the Romfield Residents Association and ensure my voice is heard on 
what is best for my family and community in hopes this recommendation is not approved by 
City Council. 
 
Thank you, Stephanie Jordan 
 

mailto:clerkspublic@markham.ca
mailto:MayorAndCouncillors@markham.ca
mailto:KIrish@markham.ca

